
Dear Parents,

Greetings from The Millennium School, Greater Noida (W)!

As we celebrate the culmination of academic session 2023-24, let's pause and congratulate ourselves for another 

successful year of our invaluable partnership! Together, as partners, we have navigated the highs and lows, 

fostering the growth of our children. Your unwavering patience and support have been the cornerstone of our 

success, and for that, I extend my heartfelt appreciation and gratitude to each and every one of you.

Reflecting on the past session fills me with immense pride for the journey we have shared. We have made memories, 

learned, and grown together. Through tests, challenges and triumphs, our bond has strengthened, reflecting our 

combined vision for our students' success. It's a testament to our collective dedication and resilience that our 

children have thrived and flourished.

Together, we have witnessed the blossoming of friendships, the exploration of new ideas, and the development of 

essential skills that will serve our students well beyond the confines of the classroom.

As we excitedly await the commencement of the new academic session 2024-25, our aspirations soar even higher. 

We have ambitious plans to enhance your participation in mainstream education, and we're committed to creating 

more opportunities for collaboration and enrichment. Together, let us continue to strive for excellence, nurturing a 

learning environment where every child can shine.

On behalf of the entire school staff, I would like to thank you for entrusting us with the education and well-being of 

your children. It has been great pleasure to work with you as our partners in growth. I look forward to the continued 

journey of growth and learning that lies ahead.

Warm regards,

Dr. Himani Tyagi,

Principal,

The Millennium School, Greater Noida (W).
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